
English

This term we will be looking at different genres of 

books, including narrative stories, reciting poetry and 

non fiction recounts, using the Talk 4 Writing 

approach.

We will be taking part in grammar lessons based on 

punctuation, suffixes and common exception words.

We will have a daily focus on Phonics in Year 2 where 

the children will learn sounds and take part in guided 

reading. We will also have weekly whole class guided 

reading session where each child will be heard 

reading a book.

Please continue to hear your child read their book 

every day and please remember to sign their reading 

record books. This will be monitored regularly.

Important dates

NSPCC Workshop- 13th May

Healthy Heroes- 13th May

18th June – Year 2 trip to Whipsnade Zoo

Sports Day- 12th June

Topic

History: We are learning about Windrush and the 

impact of the Windrush Generation on today.

DT: We are continuing to make our own vehicles.

Geography: We are learning about Jamaica and its 

human and physical features.

Art: We are learning about sculptures and making 

our own wire sculpture.

Science: We are learning about living things and 

their habitats.

Computing: We will be learning how to input data 

onto a device. We will also be learning about how to 

take photographs on devices. 

Maths
This term will be learning: 

• Securing knowledge of addition and subtraction 

• Multiplication (2s, 5s and 10s)

• Division

• Fractions

• Geometry 

Your child will also take part in additional fluency 

sessions every day. This is where we develop 

children’s fluency skills by recapping key skills in 

Maths.

Values

April- Courage

May- Respect

June- Democracy

July- Reflection 

Polite reminders

Please can we remind you that children must come to 

school wearing the correct uniform. Our PE days are 

Tuesday and Thursday. Please can you ensure your 

child comes in on these days wearing the correct PE kit 

(please see the school website for more details). Please 

assist your child in completing the homework challenge 

each week. Your child will be able to share any home 

learning they have completed. 

If you would like support or have any further 

questions, please email 

admin@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk
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